
 
 

Circular # 38:2018                                                                                                     15th May 2018 
 
All Affiliates/ Members 
(Please re-circulate) 
 

NOTICE FOR STRIKE ON 30TH & 31ST MAY, 2018 
 

We reproduce the Notice issued to Dept. of Financial Services to observe strike on 30th & 31st 
May, 2018. All Affiliates/Members are requested to note that all the members belonging to 
AIRRBOF/AIBOC shall be participant to the strike. 
 
QUOTE 
We hereby give you notice that in accordance with the decision of the United Forum of Bank 

Unions (UFBU), all the officers working in RRBs shall observe two days strike on 30 th & 31st 

May, 2018. Details of the issues are being advised shortly.  

Please treat the letter as Notice for strike. 
 

UNQUOTE 
 
 
 
With greetings, 
 
(S.K. Bhattacharjee) 
GENERAL SECRETARY 


